
The City of Hermitage and the Hermitage Municipal Authority will hold a special meeting 
regarding the Act 537 Plan Special Study recommendations on Tuesday, September 18, 2018 
at 5:30 p.m. at Fire Station #3, 541 Mercer Ave., Hermitage, PA.  The purpose of the meeting 
is to provide information, answer questions and receive comments regarding a proposed 
municipal sanitary sewer extension project along parts of N. Neshannock Rd., N. Darby Rd., 
and S. Darby Rd.

Any person with a disability requiring a special accommodation to attend the meeting should 
notify Neil Hosick at (724) 981-0800 as early as possible.  The City of Hermitage will make 
every effort to provide a reasonable accommodation.




